ASX Announcement



Deb Radford retires as director

Tuesday, 30 October 2018: Bendigo and Adelaide Bank director, Deb Radford, has announced her retirement from the Bank's board at the Bank's annual general meeting today.

Deb has served on the board since 2006, bringing skills and expertise in banking, particularly credit risk management, following a career with both international and local banks, and seven years with the Victorian State Treasury.

Robert Johanson thanked Deb for her contribution over the past 12 years; "Deb has made a huge contribution in that time, in particular as chair of the Credit Committee, and we will miss her counsel and support."